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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

donj carter@verizon.net
Tuesday, April 13, 2010 10:49 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

Donald Carter

77 Greenway East
New Hyde Park, NY 11040-2222

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

Donald Carter

Sincerely,

Donald Carter
516-877-0042


